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You’re invited!  

We've been working to improve safety at Clarence Park Railway 

Station and are excited to share the upgrades with you.   

From Monday 30 June, the new Active Pedestrian Crossing at the southern end of 

the station will be operating.  Join us on-site to learn how to safely use the new 

Active Pedestrian Crossing and enjoy a complimentary coffee and treat as 

our way of saying thanks. 

When: Wednesday 2 July 2025, 7am to 9am. 

Where: The Clarence Park Community Centre, (corner of East Avenue and 

Canterbury Terrace, Black Forest). 

If you have any questions, please call 1300 794 880 


